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Dear Parent/Carer,

Update on Covid-19 guidance for schools.

I hope that you all enjoyed the Easter Break. I am writing to update you with regards to the latest guidance relating to Covid-19 and what actions to take if staff or students are unwell.

You will already be aware that as of April 1st the government published its living with covid strategy. The universal covid testing offer ended on April 1st. There is now no requirement for students or staff to test regularly 

The following guidance is now in place if students or staff are unwell with covid-19 symptoms:

· Students who are unwell and have a high temperature should stay at home and avoid contact with other people. They can go back to school when they no longer have a high temperature and they feel well enough to attend.

· Adults with symptoms of a respiratory infection and who have a high temperature or feel unwell, should try to stay at home and avoid contact with other people until they feel well enough to resume normal activities and no longer have a high temperature.

· In the event that a covid-19 test is taken, adults with a positive test result should try to stay at home and avoid contact with people for 5 days, which is when they are at their most infectious. For students under 18, the advice is 3 days. Please continue to contact us at school if your child does use a test and tests positive.

· There is no longer a requirement for students and staff to return a negative test before returning to school once they have remained at home for the recommended period of time.













Remote learning via class charts remains available for students who are absent with a covid-19 case or in the exceptional event (via teams) of a year group having to work remotely. We will continue to review and communicate any further guidance changes that occur throughout the summer term.


If you would like any further information please contact us at the school on 01270 560514 or enquiries@ruskin.cheshire.sch.uk if you would like to discuss anything.




Yours sincerely,
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Mr D Postlethwaite
Headteacher
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RUSKIN

Community High School

Learning Together. Achieving High Standards
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